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December 1, 2020  

  

 

Dear NYC Health + Hospitals Testing Site:  

  

The bearer of this letter is a City University of New York (CUNY) faculty, staff or student who: 

� currently resides in a CUNY dorm; or  

� regularly works on a CUNY campus; or  

� attends or teaches face-to-face or hybrid classes, including those at clinical sites off-

campus.  

  

By agreement with the City of New York, they are allowed priority in the line for COVID-19 

testing as long as they are able to produce an identification card from their campus.  

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office at 646-664-9108 or 

SVCIA@cuny.edu. 
 

Sincerely, 

  

 

   

Glenda G. Grace 

Senior Vice Chancellor 
  

 

 

 


